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The Lake Township March regular meeting was held on March 12,2018 at the Lake Township 

Municipal Building 

 

Chairman Fred Elder opened the meeting at 8:00PM.   

 

Present where Fred Elder, Harry Fairlamb, Jon Gander and Secretary Deanna Yarnell.  Guests:  

Paige Oliver, Aryn Kanya, Katie Kokoski, Hadley Yeagley, Benjamin Kimmel, Luke Amon, 

Tyler Zeldvouious, Garrett Gadsby, Taylor Maxwell, Leah Peck, Tommy Stamp, Exie mouck, 

Zachary Tingley, Greg Ferlin students from Lakeview High School.  The Supervisors welcomed 

them and thought it was nice to see such a large group. 

 

Minutes to the February 12, 2018 meeting where read and approved by a motion from Elder 2nd 

by Fairlamb. 

 

Guests where recognized by Mr. Elder, no one had comment. 

 

Treasurer Report: 

General Checking: $ 48,273.51 

General Savings: $ 35,916.53 

State Checking:  $   8,099.95 

State Savings:  $141,438.07 

 

Elder Motioned to accept the Treasurer Report Gander 2nd 

 

Bills approved and paid 

 

The Supervisors had a brief discussion about the small dump truck that they are putting out for 

bid.  Bids will be open in June. 

 

A Superpave bid package will be put together for opening at the April 9, 2018 regular meeting.  



Project will be Superpave 1800'Lx18"Wx3"D on McCormick Road.  An additional option will 

be added of 1430'Lx18"Wx3"D on Coulson Road.  Elder motioned to bid this project and open 

bid at the April 9, 2018 meeting, Fairlamb 2nd. 

 

Mrs. Yarnell will get with Jon Wilson from Penndot to work on the bid as soon as possible.  Mr. 

Elder wanted bid packages sent to all those who bid last year as well. 

 

Mrs. Yarnell presented the Supervisors with information on Joining the Mercer County Council 

of Governments.  The fee to join is est. at $136.00 per yeart o be divided in two invoices.  Mrs. 

Yarnell is excited about the web design the COG can offer at a minimal cost of $60.00 per year.  

That would include the design and maintenance of the web page.  Mrs. Yarnell felt the 

information on the web page could help the Township in many areas, such as Right-To-Know 

requests and running the Jack Jones Memorial Park if the Supervisors resume control from 

LARA.  Elder motioned to join the MCCOG Gander 2nd. 

 

Mr. Elder Motioned to order Cold Patch for the upcoming spring road rebuild, Gander 2nd.  

This winter seems to have been very hard on the road surfaces. 

 

The Supervisors had a discussion about the possive sites for tree trimming in the Township.  

John Mowris Tree Service is $150.00hr. for a 3 main crew. The Supervisors asked for phone 

quotes again this year.  An inspection of roads will be done to determing sites, trees on power 

lines might be a Penn Power issue.  As was the tree removed on Ellis Road last year. 

 

Mrs. Yarnell signed all the student forms for attending a public meeting, a requirement for 

graduation from Lakeview High School. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 9:25pm 

 

 

Deanna L Yarnell 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

          


